

EMBASSY OF INDIA, BAHRAIN

Dear community members,

Please beware of spoofed calls soliciting personal information or demanding money transfer made by some fraudsters/dubious people impersonating Embassy's 24x7 helpline mobile number: 39418071.

It is clarified that the Embassy officials DO NOT repeat DO NOT make calls from this number to Indians or citizens of other countries. The emergency number is only for receiving calls from the distressed Indian nationals seeking assistance from the Embassy.

Kindly refrain from disclosing any personal details such as Passport No./CPR No./Visa Details or making any payment.

Email us at wel2.bahrain@mea.gov.in or cons.bahrain@mea.gov.in if you receive such fake calls.